
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025 8:58 AM 
Records Clerk; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Fpl 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2025 8:57 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Fpl 

Please forward to the clerk's office. 

Thanks 

-----Original Message-----
From: James <jamest32507@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 10:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fpl 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00125-2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Don't allow FPL to have a rate increase. People are struggling to pay for basic things increasing the electric rate won't be 
a good thing for people on fixed budgets. They always begging. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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